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HOLIDAY COUNTDOWN BEGINS 

23 days until holidays!!  

December is the most exciting month of the 

year, as it brings lots of joy and happiness to 

millions of families around the world. It is the 

month to cherish with your family and spend 

some time with them, which we don’t really get 

to do in our busy lives. We are also getting 

ready to celebrate holidays with our Bambini 

Family and are coming up with some exciting 

events this year. 

This year threw a lot at us, but with all your 

love, patience and understanding, we made it!! Even with having to face so many 

challenges, we can still count some of the silver linings we had this year. 

 

DECEMBER UPCOMING EVENTS & IMPORTANT DATES 

  This year you get to decorate our centre! 

Starting December 7th, educators will provide each child an ornament at the time of 

pickup and you get to decorate our palette outside the center. By the end of this month 

we’ll have some beautiful holiday decorations.  

 December 18th, Friday, bring a pack of hot chocolate 

home and enjoy your Friday night. 

 Our center will be closed from December 25, 2020 - January 1st, 

2021. December 24, 2020, our hours of operation are 7 am to 2 pm. Centre will 

resume to normal business hours on January 4th, 2021. 

 Starting December 3rd, we will be having a tree of warmth like 

every year. We invite families to take part in donating stuff like socks, mittens and other 

things to help people in need. Please leave it in the box beside the tree and it will be 

hung on the tree by a designated person at the center every day. 
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 December 4th and December 

11th. 

 December 18th and December 

23rd. 

 December 21st, Monday will be 

picture day. Due to COVID we cannot have the 

photography agency here, so we are planning to 

setup a beautiful photo booth to take holiday 

photos.  

 December 11th, Friday.

 December 22nd, Tuesday will be 

picture day. Due to COVID we cannot have the 

photography agency here, so we are planning to 

setup a beautiful photo booth to take holiday 

photos of children with their family. 

December 24th, Thursday.  

  

 

 


